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November 13, 1979-

:

Dr. Victor Stello
Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Ntriear Rs,i Itory Ccmmission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Wolf Creek Nuclear Generating Station , STN 50-482

Dear Dr. Stallo :

Tre undersigne:1 inquires whether or not the Niclear Regulatory.
Comaission has knowledge of a void in the concrete of the primary
reactor wall, the wall closest to the pressure vessel, which was
discovered in aid July, 1979. If so, please advise how the
information case to the Ntriear Regulatory Comnission's attention,
what the dimensions of the void are, what causes were identified

'for the void and what has been done to repair the same.

As proceedings ~on the operating license are anticipated in the
near future, we will appreciate your prompt response to this
iU9UifY*

Yours very truly,
.
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